

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES NATUROPATHIC BOARD OF EXAMINERS

129 Pleasant Street, Brown Bldg., Concord, NH 03301 TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 Agency Phone: 603-271-9254

Dear Applicant:

Thank you for contacting the New Hampshire Naturopathic Board of Examiners. This letter explains the Board's procedure for screening and processing applications. Please review this information carefully prior to beginning the application process.

Enclosed is the application for licensure that you requested. Applications are processed in the order that the board receives them. The Board will not accelerate processing of one applicant at the expense of others for any reason. Upon receipt of the application, the Board will initiate background verification. If you have any malpractice or disciplinary history, it may take additional time for all pertinent documentation to be received.

Once your application is complete, including all outside verifications, it will be forwarded to the Board for review, at the next regularly scheduled board meeting. If your license is approved, it will be mailed to the address you furnished on the application. Please remember that you are responsible for notifying the Board, in writing, of any address changes in the interim period.

Included is a hard copy of the naturopathic law, rules and regulations. However, if you would like to view the naturopathic laws or administrative rules, they can be found online at http://www.gencourt.state.nh.us, click on Legislative Services/Rules, next Agency Administrative Rules, scroll down the list to NAT for Naturopathic.

If you have questions or wish to inquire as to the progress of your application, please contact the Board's assistant, Connie Beliveau at 271-9254. We understand that the application process can be complicated, and will be glad to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

Connie Beliveau License Clerk Office of Program Support

Encl.